

Letter of concern

re: upcoming Council meeting this Monday, June 5th at Vaughan Council Chambers.

Dear Rose Magnifico,

We are member of Velore community, at via Borghese, and fully oppose Vaughan city decision to approve new development project.

I am writing this email in big disappointment for the outcome of the May 23rd Vaughan Council meeting.

Bottom line is that City Council meeting did not take in consideration of our community voice.

We were and are strongly oppose to following parts of new development:

- 1. Opening Via Borghese street.
- 2. Removal the trees along Via Borghese.

We asking you as my representative to account my voice for any decision to be made on June 5th! Thank you!

Best Regards,

Miroslav Tkachenko and Inessa Barkan Via Borghese, Woodbridge, Ontario

Cell